
 

 
 

 

11 November 2020          RCR/SB 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: GCE History 
 
I am writing to inform you that the core books for A Level History are now available to purchase.  
We are unable to provide students with their own copies of this text and are therefore strongly 
advising that students purchase these.  There are two text books required which we are able 
to buy at a discount.  The first text costs £23.99 and the second £21.59.  The total cost, with 
this discount applied, is £45.58.  I fully appreciate that this is a significant sum but hope that 
the following will explain why we recommend this: 
 

• The texts are accredited by the exam board and contain exam guidance, practice and the key 
information students need to know.  

• Students will use the texts in Year 12 and Year 13 both in lessons and at home. 
• The text will prove invaluable when it comes to revision at the end of Year 12 and Year 13. 
• We will assist students in selling the text on to other students at the end of the two year course, 

condition permitting, to try to recoup some of the cost. 
 
Please can you pay the amount via ParentPay no later than Friday 27 November.  This will 
be listed as ‘A Level History textbook’. 
 
Should you wish to see if you can purchase a second-hand book I have added the details of 
these texts below: 
 

• Oxford AQA History for A Level: The Cold War c1945-1991  
• Oxford A Level History for AQA: Industrialisation and the People: Britain c1783-1885    

 
Should your child be in receipt of a bursary or the cost is prohibitive we should be able 
to assist.  Please contact Mr Crunkhorn or Miss Curtis in absolute confidence.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr R Crunkhorn 
Head of Humanities 
 
 
 
 

 


